
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 
 

 

 
 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2017-18 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.1%) 

 

Puffins 99.4%  Owls 100%  Flamingos 93.2%  Eagles 91.2%  Toucans 94.6% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is 95.57%  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

22nd 
September 

2017 Friday Bulletin  

This week in Owls  We have really settled in to our new class and have been getting to 
grips with all our new routines. We have been working really hard and practicing our 
phonics. In maths we have been counting up and down and counting in 2s!!!! We have also 
learnt the names and locations of the continents of the world, ready for our project all 
about Africa. We are all ready for the weekend!!! Twit Twoo!!!  

 

Owls      Jake Mason, Miracle Norman, Imogen Buckley, Eleanor Smallwood 
Flamingos Max Crowhurst, Ellison Edwards, Florrie Laws, Juliet Allison, Holly Lewis 
Toucans – Eva Dewey, Marley Reynolds, Samuel Parkings, Lewis Spurdin.    

 
Gold Stars 

Phoebe Crowhurst, Lewis Spurdin, Eva Dewey, Blessing Muzire, Lexi Burtenshaw-
Moppett, Kian Bidewell, Harry Haydon, Juliet Allison, Florrie Laws, Ashton Applegate, 

Evelyn Brooks , Orla Scott, Jake Mason, Chloe Wilkinson, Sophie Richardson. 
. 
 

Lunchtime and school club certificates 
Cavell       Isabella Bajomee    
Walstan  Ivy Mills, Jake Mason, Noah McGregor, Gabriela Zattini,     
Kett      Ethan Applegate 

Congratulations to Walston House with 30 house points. 
 

Next time you are in school please look at the children’s work on display in the 
reception area. 

 
 

 



Parents’ Evening The staff and I look forward to seeing you at our first Parents’ 
Evening of the school year. Parents new to the school might appreciate the following 
information: During your meeting, staff will share with you their assessments of your 
child’s learning, attendance and comment on their behaviour at school. The focus for 
Parents’ Evenings is your child’s progress. There will be two dates available which are 10th 
October from 3.30 p.m. to 5.30 p.m. and 11th October from 3.30 p.m. to 6.30 p.m. 
 

Appointment lists will be available at Reception from Monday 2nd October. 
 

Harvest Festival Any tinned or packet food (no fresh produce please) can be brought 
into school ready for the Harvest Festival on Friday 29th September.  After the Assembly 
this will then be distributed to a local charity.   

 

Bikeability Toucans – Year 5.  Thank you to those who have returned the consent form.  
The course starts on Monday 2nd October and Tuesday 3rd October.  Please ensure that 
your child brings in their bicycle and helmet on those days. 
 
 

Reminders Return any outstanding consent forms as a matter of urgency.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Paid Afterschool and Breaksfast Club Pickup/Drop off Points Please note that 
the gates will be unlocked in the morning for breakfast club and after 3.15 p.m., so please 
bring/collect your child for these clubs using the side entrance (by the kitchen) and walk 
around to the side door of the hall.  

 

Congratulations to Gabriela Zattini who has been awarded her Level 2 Proficiency 
certificate in gymnastics from British Gymnastics.  Well done Gabriela. 
 
 

 

Dates for your Diary   
Bawburgh Youth Club 29th September 6.15 p.m.to 8 p.m. 
Harvest Festival Friday 29th September 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Afterschool Club – Teacher led.  Please note there will be no afterschool film club 
on Monday 25th September and no sign language club on Tuesday 26th September. 


